
BRENTWOOD BOROUGH
PUBLIC NOTICE
August 17, 2023

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Brentwood  Borough  will
receive  comments  on  the
proposed Act 537 Plan Update
Special  Study.  In  accordance
with  the  guidelines  for
preparing  Act  537  update
revisions,  public  notice  is
required. This public notice is
for the Act 537 Plan Update
Special  Study  which
documents  that  the
acquisition  and  operation  of
the Brentwood Sanitary Sewer
System by  the  Pennsylvania
American  Water  Company
(PAWC) assures operation of
the  system  and
implementation of related Act
537  Plan  provisions  by  a
technically  competent  and
financially  sound  entity,
assuring that the Act 537 Plan
objectives continue to be met.
The  Act  537  Plan  Update
Special Study can be reviewed
at  the  Brentwood  Borough
Municipal  Center  located  at
3735  Brownsville  Road,
Brentwood, PA 15227. Written
comments will be received for
30 days from the date of this
notice  at  the  address  listed
above. Additionally, PAWC will
adopt  Brentwood’s  existing
rates  at  the  transactional
closing.

George Zboyovsky, P.E.
Borough Manager


